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21 May, 2024

Dear Prime Minister,

Once the lying started so did the cover up. I am sure it is not just the bloods scandal. The Post
Office, Hillsborough, child grooming by Muslim males, iliegal war victims - there’s a long list
over the decades, and of course what your government has continued to do to the X children. T
have informed you and many others only to be ignored and lied about. Yet at no stage have
you asked to see my evidence, let alone communicate in the cotrect way as seen in your
breeches of codes, protocols and procedures, and criminal law.

We have moved away from democtacy into some grey area where politicians and civil servants
are above the law and cover up as standard procedure with immunity. I have experienced
personally and clinically the effect that non-diagnosis has. It needs to stop before more
children with special needs are damaged for the rest of their lives. Because of your petsonal
_ involvement and a distinct conflict of interest, who should investigater I asked Mrs May for an
independent investigation but was ignored except a referral to send to who are responsible for
much of the damage done.

People do matter and should be respected by the government which is on a mandate to serve
them. This cleatly has not been the case for a long time. Children used as medical trial subjects
and infected is just heartless, as is blaming kids for behavioural problems caused by non-
diagnosis. Subsequently their families have been blamed rather than looking at the system
causing the problems in the first place. No wonder you and your predecessors hide things. It is
not your fault mistakes happen, but the cover-ups are criminal, abusing powet, and aiding and
abetting petversion of justice.

Who else do I have to ask to get a criminal investigation into the actions of multiple
governments ovet this abuse of spectrum kids who are adults now?

I am still waiting for paperwork, details of the complaints procedure for the cabinet office, and
your referral for breeches of the Minister’s Code.

A prompt response would be helpful.

ZREINS

Howard Lamb, DC



